






There has to be some type of compromise and consideration for the residents of our
area so our lives are not so greatly affected/disrupted by the continued growth of
Brant County along the Bishopsgate.

I welcome anyone that would like to visit my home/backyard to see and hear first
hand what we live with everyday.

 

Sincerely

 

Corinne Carrita

2 Elizabeth Ave

RR 2 Burford

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


